
NOTICE 

 

Discontinuation of the UOB Catalist Index 

 

Singapore, 20 November 2015 – United Overseas Bank Limited (UOB) will discontinue the UOB Catalist Index with 
effect from Tuesday, 24 November 2015. 

Launched in 1987 as UOB SESDAQ Index, it was renamed the UOB Catalist Index in 2007. The UOB Catalist Index 
is value-weighted and covers all stocks traded in Singapore dollars on the SGX CATALIST. The Index is made 
available on Bloomberg. 

The UOB Catalist Index will be discontinued as is no longer widely used as a benchmark.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


